

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, Hinjewadi

Circular No: RIAH/017/AY 2025-26

Date: 03/06/2025

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Ryan International Academy, Hinjewadi!

"Alone, we can do so little; together, we can do so much"

- Helen Keller.

Amidst the hustle and bustle of life, we keep on putting in the effort to broaden the horizons for our kids to grow and learn. Children who learn to volunteer and do community services right from an early age are more likely to volunteer as adults and turn out to be kind and compassionate human beings. It is, hence, necessary to incorporate service-oriented activities/habits in children, right during their school life itself.

Besides academic school activities, we at RIAH are keen on giving our learners new opportunities and learning environments that are beneficial for them. For children, community service can be as simple as sharing a meal with the needy, being considerate with strangers, etc. Such simple acts of kindness can make a huge difference in the child's personality in the long run.

Children this weekend we expect you all to finish Community Service Activity which is 'Ankuram: Plant a Sapling, Plant a Life'. Plant a sapling in your surrounding or in a pot and share the pictures with name and photo in a link provided below: https://forms.gle/Tsk98e2LMYUNN3VB7



RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, Hinjewadi

"We wholeheartedly encourage you to take part in this noble initiative and request you to obtain an acknowledgment of your contribution on your society's letterhead. Kindly send a copy of the same with your ward to school, so that we too can recognize and appreciate the meaningful effort you have put in towards this green cause."

Those who will perform the **Community Service Activity** every month will get the tokens which will be added their **'I am an Achiever'** score sheet. Keep participating actively in all the Community Service Activities to fetch yourself the tokens and to stay in the race of 'I am an Achiever.'

"I've left you an example of how you should serve and take care of those who are weak. For we must always cherish the words of our Lord Jesus, who taught, 'Giving brings a far greater blessing than receiving."

Best Regards,

Sonika Kochhar Girotra Principal